
 

 

 

 

                                        Week ahead information – w/c 22nd January 2024 
 

 
Whole School 
reminders 
 
 
 

 
Lunch menu – Week 3. 
 
5WO Swimming all week 
 
Tuesday – Y3/4 Football tournament (selected pupils only) 
 
Tuesday – Y6 height and weight 
 
 

Y3 Weekly attendance w/c 15th January 2024 
3C –  99.26%               3W –  94.64% 
 
We loved playing and working together in the snow this week. Can we practice our 8 
times table as often as possible please. If the weather continues to snow could we 
please continue to send children into school with wellies and gloves.  
 
Thank you for your support.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mrs Beesley and Mr Williams 
 
 
Parents of the children detailed below are invited to join us in celebration 
assembly next Friday at 9:10am. The children receiving awards next 
Friday are:  
 
3C 
Louis B  
Adam M  
Florence T  
 
3W 
Lucy J 
Lucas B 
Nela O  
 
 
 

Y4 Weekly attendance w/c 15th January 2024 
4K –  98.33%               4M –  97% 
 
No updates from Y4. 
 
Parents of the children detailed below are invited to join us in celebration 
assembly next Friday at 9:10am. The children receiving awards next 
Friday are:  
 

 

Brackenwood Junior School 

Learning for Life 



4M 
Violet B 
Konrad J 
Tyler S 
 
 
4K 
Poppy M 
Emily W  
Josh S  
Harry A 
 
 

Y5 Weekly attendance w/c 15th January 2024 
5W –  95.56%               5WO –  97.14% 
 
A reminder that 5WO are swimming every afternoon next week. (5W go the 
following week). 
 
Please keep encouraging your children to work hard on their homework and reading. 
 
Thank you, have a lovely weekend, 
 
Ms Webster and Ms Worthington 
 
 
Parents of the children detailed below are invited to join us in our 
celebration assembly next Friday at 9:10am. The children receiving 
awards next Friday are:  
 
5W 
Anna G 
Ella C 
 
 
5WO 
Elvie A 
Helen H  
Harry M 
Harriyson D 
 
 

Y6 Weekly attendance w/c 15th January 2024 
6D –  99.67%               6LW –  98.44% 
 
Next Tuesday, Year 6 will have their height and weight checked. We do this each 
year when children are in Year 6.  Please be assured the measurements are 
conducted by NHS staff in a sensitive way, and away from other children.  Individual 
results are not shared with your child or with school.  The height and weight 
information is only shared with parents/carer in the feedback letter.  
 
Rock Steady music lessons will continue for those children who have signed up to 
them. The lessons will be on Thursday as normal. 
 
Please do take a look at our Year 6 news on the website to find out a bit more about 
what we have been up to each week. There’s so many exciting lessons and the 
children keep amazing us with their knowledge! 



 
 
Parents of the children detailed below are invited to join us in our 
celebration assembly next Friday at 9:10am. The children receiving 
awards next Friday are:  
 
6D 
Aiden C 
Ada M  
Sam P 
 
 
6LW 
Charlotte D 
Kayla L 
Shakur H-F 
 
 

 


